Beckie Regusci

I am requesting an extension on the date for comment. I just received this information and I believe
that less than one week to provide comments is not adequate to provide a detailed response. Thank
you for your consideration. In the meantime, I believe that your guidelines for determining
violations of the Clean Water Act and the Non Planning Project are too vague and overreaching for
both the local farmers and the individual property owners. These guidelines do not affect the big
apartment and business owners. I also believe that damages must be proven with real facts not on
whim of a government employee. Thank you.



